



Kudos: Joe Martin and Colleen Davis-Maxwell

On February 18, Joe Martin and Colleen Davis-Maxwell, members of the DHS CATTS team, were invited to present a one-hour overview of trauma-informed care at Chatham University to approximately 200 graduate students and faculty in health sciences and psychology. Feedback from the presentation was so positive that Joe and Colleen have been asked to return to provide a two-part training, *Shifting the Lens: Practical Application of Trauma Informed Care*, to doctoral students and faculty within the counseling and psychology department.

"It's great to see the interest and value being placed on practical application and understanding of trauma from individuals steeped in clinical practice," said Robin Orlando Price, administrator, applied learning and development. "We're excited to see this new partnership develop, how it may inform our work at DHS, and how we may engage students and introduce them to the work and mission of DHS."